
The Oswego Garden Club Ruth Sayer Scholarship

and


The Helen Pfaff Memorial Scholarship

Given by The Oswego Garden Club


Applications


The Oswego Garden Club was organized in 1939 and federated in 1947 to promote interest in 
gardens, to undertake projects of civic endeavor, community beautification and the 
conservation of wild flowers and native plants, stimulating the knowledge and love of 
gardening among amateurs.  The Oswego Garden Club Scholarships are awarded to two 
graduating seniors who are planning on pursuing future education in horticulture, 
environmental science, agriculture or landscaping.  The $500 scholarships will be offered to the 
following school districts from where our members live:  Fulton, Hannibal, Mexico, Oswego.  


Name______________________________________________________________________ 

Address____________________________________________________________________ 

School_____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number____________________________________________________________________ 

email Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

Future Education Plans_____________________________________________________________ 
Name of school and/or program


How will your future pursuits fit into the garden club’s above stated goals?   

Please submit to your school counseling department by 5/6/24 
School counseling department, please select one or two applications and forward to the Oswego 
Garden Club in care of Deb Jaskula, 43 W Lake Rd, Oswego, NY 13126 or djaskula@yahoo.com


